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Internal Services Department  
3501 NW 46th Street, 2nd floor  

Miami, Florida 33142  
   miamidade.gov  
  

September 6, 2024 
  

RESPONSE LETTER NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION  
 
 
Project Title: Station 5, Car Lift Replacement 
Project No.: ID-0000000564 
 
 
Email from Mr. Tamara Ferrer, from Jobbers Equipment Warehouse; on September 4, 2024, at 
3:19 PM (Email Attached). 
 
 
QUESTION No.1: The unit CL10V3-2-QC won’t fit in that building, please reconfirm the building 

dimensions. 
 
ANSWER No.1: The lift will not fit in its current state. The lift was purchased with an optional 2’ 

extension, however, we believe it doesn’t need to be used. We are having a 
second meeting at the site scheduled for September 19, 2024 at 10:00 AM.  
Please have a representative to attend to this meeting.  The overall roof height 
is 12 feet in between trusses and 11’ 6” at the bottom of the truss. 

 
 

END OF REQUEST FOR INFORMATION No. 1 
 
 
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
Alfredo E. Munoz, P.E.  
Program Management Manager, Fleet Management Division 
Internal Services Department (ISD) 
 
AM:fp 
  
cc:   

Frances Perez-Texidor, ISD Caesar Suarez, SBD 
Chris DiGiacomo, ISD Pete Moolah 
Laurie Johnson, ISD John Sanso 
Project File Clerk of the Board 

 



From: solutions jobbersmiami.com
To: Muñoz, Alfredo (ISD)
Cc: Clerk of the Board (COC); Perez Texidor, Frances (ISD)
Subject: RE: Project No. ID-0000000564- Station 5, Lift Installation
Date: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 12:00:36 PM

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL
SOURCE

Good morning,  Alfredo

The unit CL10V3-2-QC   won’t fit in that building.
Please reconfirm the building dimensions.

Thanks & Regards

***PLEASE REPLY ALL***

Tamara Ferrer, Sales Assistant
Jobbers Equipment Warehouse
5440 NW 78 Avenue
Miami, FL 33166
Office:   305 592-8730
Fax:        305 592-6571

P Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail
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